
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 
Tel/Fax: 201-348-7760 / Ben.Botros@us.panasonic.com 

 
 

Ben Botros, Project Manager 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 

 
Declaration of Compliance Letter 

 
December 9, 2019 

ARE-19-F008 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Standards Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 USA 
 
Subject: Original Application for Panasonic DSRU On-Board Unit Model PVX-U01 
                    under FCC ID: ACJ932PVX-U01 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Panasonic hereby declare compliance to the technical standard ASTM E2213-03 for model PVX-U01 
under FCC ID: ACJ932PVX-U01 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Ben Botros 
Regulatory Manager 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
 
 
 
 
 


